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In the “Description of Proposal” for the Leque Island restoration project, the last bullet item is:
•             Construction of a new access to an informal hand-carry boat launch in the northwestern
corner of the project area.
 
I think it makes more sense to have an informal hand-carry boat launch site at the new parking lot in
the northeastern corner of the project area.  This northeastern location has a more reliable and
navigable water flow (i.e., the Stillaquamish river) than the northwestern corner location (i.e., Davis
Slough).  As I photographer and kayaker who frequents this area, I always find that there is sufficient
water flow in the Stillaquamish river.  That is frequently not true for Davis Slough.  Please consider
putting this launch site where it would be most useful.
 
Thanks for your time and consideration of this issue.
 
Sincerely, Keith Williamson
301 Prestwick Drive
Camano Island, WA
(360) 926-8767
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